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For Immediate Release:
CALEDONIA WARRIORS TO BE RECOGNIZED AT MINNESOTA FOOTBALL HONORS EVENT

MINNEAPOLIS, MN — March 6, 2016 - After winning the 2015 Class 2A state title, Caledonia Area High School was
named the Minnesota Football Program of the Year by the Minnesota Vikings and Innovative Office Solutions. The
Minnesota Chapter of the National Football Foundation will also recognize Caledonia at the 9th Annual Minnesota
Football Honors on April 17 at the Hilton Minneapolis.

The Warriors capped off their 14-0 season with a state tournament run that saw them outscore opponents 131-6 in three
games. They captured their seventh state championship in program history with a 40-0 win against Pipestone at TCF Bank
Stadium. Caledonia has won six of the past nine Class 2A crowns.

Sophomore quarterback Owen King’s appearance on the AP All-State First Team highlighted a slew of postseason awards
for Caledonia. Head coach Brent Schroeder was named Co-Coach of the Year by the La Crosse Tribune. Tanner Gran was
named district MVP, while King was named Offensive Player of the Year, Zeke Ott was Defensive Player of the Year and
Hunter Hoscheit was Lineman of the Year. Several additional Warriors claimed Three Rivers Conference accolades.

“On behalf of Innovative Office Solutions and our InSports Foundation, we congratulate the Caledonia Warriors on
winning the ‘In the Game’ award and being named Minnesota's Football Program of the Year,” Innovative Office
Solutions CEO Jennifer Smith said. “We set out to find a special football program that inspires their whole community to
get involved in the game. The spirit of this Caledonia team and the overwhelming support from their community
embodies everything this award was intended to honor. Congratulations!"

The 9th Annual Minnesota Football Honors event is presented by the Minnesota Vikings. College and professional
football Hall of Fame inductees are scheduled to attend, and WCCO-TV news personality Frank Vascellaro will return for
his ninth year as Master of Ceremonies. The event is open to the public. To register or for additional information about
this year’s Minnesota Football Honors, please visit www.minnesotafootballhonors.com. For sponsorship information,

please email lindsay@nffmn.org.

About the Minnesota Chapter of the National Football Foundation

The Minnesota Chapter of The National Football Foundation & College Hall of Fame is a local non-profit organization
whose mission is to promote and develop the power of amateur football in developing the qualities of leadership,
sportsmanship, competitive spirit and academic excellence in Minnesota’s young people. The MN Chapter recognizes
legendary football icons, college football Hall of Famers and Minnesota’s top high school and college football scholar
athletes. For more information, visit www.minnesotafootballhonors.com, Facebook or Twitter.
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